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The Association for Project Management (APM) has received exciting news, being shortlisted
in three categories for the prestigious Memcom Excellence Awards 2024.

Celebrating Excellence in the Membership Sector

Organised by Memcom, a leadership network dedicated to the professional membership sector, the annual
awards recognise outstanding achievements and innovative practices within membership organisations.
The awards celebrate the dedication and creativity that fuels the success of these organisations and the
individuals who lead them.

APM’s Shortlisted Categories:

APM’s strong showing in the Memcom Excellence Awards signifies its commitment to excellence across
various areas:

Best Celebration Event: APM’s Project Management Awards 2023 are recognised for their impact in
celebrating and recognising outstanding contributions within the project management field.
Best Social Media Presence: APM’s social media channels are acknowledged for their effectiveness
in engaging with members, promoting the profession, and fostering a vibrant online community.
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The Memcom CEO Leadership Award: APM’s Chief Executive Officer, Professor Adam Boddison OBE,
is nominated for this distinguished award, recognising his exceptional leadership and contributions to
the advancement of project management.

A Commitment to Value and Impact

The Memcom Excellence Awards ceremony will be held on September 26th, 2024, in London. This event
serves to celebrate organisations like APM that demonstrably enhance value for their profession and
contribute positively to society as a whole. APM’s shortlistings are a testament to their dedication to
excellence in both internal initiatives and industry leadership.


